
SEPTEMBER 2021 

Next Club Meeting   
will be on the   

8th September 2021 starting at 7pm 

Please send photo’s and stories to 

Noel Day at  

tacklebox@rpgsc.com.au 

Jeff Ahchay has been at it again with a nice feed of Snapper 



         I would like to thank all last year’s committee for 

 their efforts and welcome the new committee, I hope 

 we can continue to make our club great. Our major 

 presentation night was a great success, congratulations to all the 

Winners, full list on page 7 . Unfortunately due to Covid restrictions we 

were unable to have the numbers we would have liked to have had there. 

I was very honoured & humbled to be given life membership into our 

club, thank you for putting me in the same category as our other life 

members who have dedicated so much time in the past. 

      Our sportfish Competition is approaching quickly, it is being held on 

the 12th – 14th November so start getting your teams together and lock in 

the dates. There will be 3 categories once again Beach, Bay & Offshore 

so everyone is catered for. 

      The steering committee for the Redcliffe Australia Day Billfish 

Tournament are starting to get sponsorship for the comp if anyone would 

like to help out please see Madeline Eagle. 

       The Snapper and Pearl Perch closure finished on the 15th August, 

Jeff Ahchay has made the most of it with some nice Snapper but still 

won’t give me the GPS mark ( Cover Photo). 

 I was happy to receive a recapture certificate from QLD Sportfishers for 

a Bass I tagged in Lake Borumba 4th March 2018, but as it wasn’t 
measured on the recapture so there was no growth recorded, it was 1262 

since I tagged the fish and it travelled 5.65klm’s.  

Looking forward to seeing some great catches happening once again this 

year. 

Stay Safe on the water. 

Noel 



G'day all,  
Thank you for electing me as your Club 
Captain for another year. I am in the process 
of organising another camping weekend in 
the near future as well as a couple of social 
events, for example maybe a bare foot 
bowls night.  
The ANSA  AGM and sports fish festival is 
coming up on the weekend of October 1st 
to 3rd, being held at Yeppoon hosted by the 
Keppel Sports fish club. Our Sports fishing 
Comp is on November 12th to 14th, this 
event is open to the public as well so invite 
a mate who isn't a member and introduce 
them to the club and what it has to offer. 



 

I am writing this as I sit on the plane heading to Airlie Beach for 

the QGFA AGM. Other than the AGM there ins’t much happening. 

There are some tournaments happening in the Northern Zones. In 

October there will be the Hervey Bay comp and the Mooloolaba 

Bash. It's been quiet on the fishing scene as well. Apparently 

there have been some Sailfish showing up off Mooloolaba. I hope 

the Presentation Dinner goes well and congratulations to all the 

winners.  

Tight lines. Ralph 

 

 

 Hello members. I am looking forward to serving our Club as 

weigh master for the new fishing season. I am sorry that I was 

unable to attend the AGM due to a trip that Lorraine and I planned 

months ago. Unfortunately I will miss the first weigh In in 

September also as I will be fishing at Stanage Bay. When I get 

back I will be available for tags and checking your scales with our 

certified scales. I want to thank Greg for the last 12 months and 

wish him a speedy recovery.  

Enjoy your fishing. Ralph 



September Report 
      Everyone will be happy to know that “Kingfisher” is back on the water with a 
new 4 stroke Merc 40hp and Lowrance Elite sounder. No fish will be safe. 
      I would like to thank Frank Downey for the ride last club day. We had a great 
time. We caught a mixture of Bribie Passage regular species. Interestingly we 
caught about 8 Flathead, and they were all Bartail Flathead. No Dusky Flathead. I 
also caught a Parrot fish, but it was one millimetre short of $300.  Just a word of 
advice for anyone invited out on a trip with Frank. He probably won’t have bait, 
a bucket, an esky or ice. At least he didn’t forget to put the bung in the boat.  
    The Keppel Bay Fishing Festival is not far away. If you plan to come along, 
register on the website at - https://www.ansaqld.com.au/events-register/   We 
just need to know numbers for catering and Covid rules.  
     Champion Club update, we are way down the table in sixth position. So, make 
sure you are checking out the list, taking pics and submitting captures. Also, all 
your fish are automatically calculated for points if they are over the trophy 
length.  It is your ten best fish, and it will upgrade once you reach ten fish.  
   The ANSA website also has a Bucket List for all the fish you submit. As an 
example, I have 35 species listed and Noel Day 54 species.  

     I suggest that everyone in our club have a think about what fish they would 
like to tick off their personal bucket list this year and give it a red hot go. 
Hopefully, this will motivate you to get fishing.  I will nominate mine now. I will 
be nominating the elusive Murray Cod. I have tried many times to catch these 
buggers and have seen a few caught. This species does not like me at all. But this 
will be the year.  

https://www.ansaqld.com.au/events-register/
https://www.ansaqld.com.au/events-register/
https://www.ansaqld.com.au/events-register/








Diego with the winning Flathead 
From August club day 

My Golden Perch and Boney bream 
 are both pending QLD records &  
an Australian record Boney Bream 



Congratulations 
to all our 

winners in the 
ANSA species 

challenge 



To win the money for the monthly nominated fish inshore or offshore species, simply weigh in the heaviest   All 
fish weighed, regardless of whether they are in for the ’fish of the month’ must be labelled with the angler’s 
name and line class. To receive double club points, fish must be tagged or caught on the Club Weekend only 

and Capture sheets correctly completed and handed in or fish weighed in at M.B.B.C. from 3.30pm to 4.30pm 
on the Sunday. Prizes for the heaviest ‘fish of the month’ will be awarded so you must be there.   

Reminder, club fishing weekend starts  4.30pm on  
 Friday  now and finishing on Sunday   at 3.30pm.  

 



CLUB CAPTAIN /ANSA. 

Vaughn Daly 0414868200 

clubcaptain@rpgsc.com.au 

ansadelegate@rpgsc.com.au 

SECRETARY 

Greg Evans 0407010957 

secretary@rpgsc.com.au 

TREASURER 

Janine Downey 

0438 790 553 

treasurer@rpgsc.com.au 

CHAIRMAN 

Noel Day 0430888945 

chairman@rpgsc.com.au 

 

ANSA DELEGATE 

Mick King 0409750577 

ansadelegate@rpgsc.com.au 

QGFA DELEGATE 

Brad Clayton 

qgfadelegate@rpgsc.com.au 

Recorder / IT SUPPORT 

Carlos Zambrana 0411261609 

SUNFISH DELEGATE 

Jeff Ahchay 04288755513 

sunfishmoreton@outlook.com 

More info is on our 
website 

RPGSC.COM.AU 

Weigh master / QGFA Delegate 
Ralph Bowler 0412781543 

weighmaster@rpgsc.com.au 

 


